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Press Communiqué 

NCC Additional Director General calls on the Governor 

Governor emphasizes that NCC programmes must be provided in schools, 

colleges and universities throughout Arunachal Pradesh 

NCC activities will help the youth in imbibing discipline and humanism service to 

the people and the society: Governor 

Additional Director General, National Cadet Corps Directorate North Eastern Region, 

Shillong, Major General Gagan Deep called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh and 

Meghalaya Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 5th January 2023. 

They discussed about promoting more NCC related activities in the State. 

The Governor said that Hon’ble Prime Minister of India Shri Narendra Modi wants 

expansion of NCC programmes across the country. He emphasized that NCC 

programmes must be provided in schools, colleges and universities throughout 

Arunachal Pradesh, particularly in Changlang, Tirap and Longding Districts   

The Governor said that NCC activities will help the youth in imbibing discipline and 

humanism service to the people and the society. Most importantly NCC instills the 

commitment to the Nation First spirit. He said that the State Government will definitely 

provide all necessary assistance through the department of education for the expansion 

of the NCC in the State. 

Earlier, the Additional Director General NCC briefed the Governor about the NCC 

Programmes in Arunachal Pradesh and the North Eastern States of India.    
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